

February 28, 2006

WASHINGTON, D.C.

Dear Ms. Hill:

It was a pleasure to see your picture in The Las Cruces Sun News and to read that you have been selected as a Standout Teacher at Santa Teresa High School. This letter comes to express my sincere congratulations.

I read with interest your replies to the questions you were asked, and it is easy to see why you were chosen ... particularly your philosophy as a teacher. ... your hobbies and your activities.

I wish you continued success and happiness -- this from a long-time-ago-math-and-science teacher ..

Your friend,

Pete Domenici United States Senator

Ms. Natashia J. Hill Santa Teresa High School 100 Airport Road Santa Teresa, New Mexico 88008